
FINNISH GRADUATE SCHOOL IN ASTRONOMY AND 
SPACE PHYSICS

 

NEW GRADUATE STUDENTS

The committee of the Finnish Graduate School in Astronomy and Space 
Physics received 20 applications for the two open student positions. In the 
meeting on Monday 1 Nov, 2010, the following persons were granted a 
graduate school position:

• Veli-Pekka Halme (OY) from 1 Jan, 2011 on
• Ilpo Virtanen (OY) from 1 Apr, 2011 until 31 Dec, 2012

In addition, 3 short-term positions were granted to 
• Ceren Kalafatoglu (HY/IL), 5 months in 2011
• Kalle Karhunen (TY), 6 months in 2011
• Jyri Lehtinen (HY), 6 months in 2011

These three people were also selected to the waiting list:
1) Ceren Kalafatoglu (HY/IL)
2) Kalle Karhunen (TY)
3) Jyri Lehtinen (HY)
Any new opening prior to the next application process will be filled from 
this list, in this order.

Congratulations to the successful applicants!

On behalf of the Graduate School in Astronomy and Space Physics,

Noora Partamies


